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As a long time resident of Paddington and a former member of the Parks and 
Playgrounds Movement of NSW, I strongly object to the proposed Moore Park Stadium 
rebuild for many reasons, including that it will involve yet another encroachment on public 
parkland. Also the present stadium has architectural merit, unlike the proposed complex. 


